
  12/11/2012  
     

VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    
 

  Office of Assistant Superintendent Matthew Dillon  
  

  
 Consideration of Proposed Amendment to Joint Use Agreement with 

 the City of Tupelo (TPSD Goals #2, #4, and #5) 

 
Dr. Matt Dillon will summarize the attached proposed amendment to the Joint Use 
Agreement with the City of Tupelo.  This agreement is reviewed yearly for suggested 
changes to the agreement.   

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Stone (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   

 
 

Action 


